
 

Dear Parents!  

We trust that you are well and hope that you have found this 1st of term of 2014 to have been a 

productive and positive one! 
 

Please note that your child’s term 1 certificates will be handed out to schools in the first and second 

week of term 2 at our special event class where Mr Easter Bunny will be graduating your for 

completing term 1. We are asking parents to ensure that their child’s account is paid before schools 

close on Friday the 28th March. We also want to thank the parents that have paid their fees and for 

their continued support. Should you have any queries, please contact our office landline (Monday’s, 

Tuesday’s and Friday’s) or your child’s instructor. (All instructor details can be found on our website 

www.gymbo-kidz.co.za.) 
 

We have restructured the year’s assessments this year. In previous years your child received a 

report every term, each term having different skills assessed. This year we will be assessing your 

child in the second and fourth term, with some of the skills assessed in term 2 being re-assessed in 

the 4th term, allowing you as a parent to look back and compare and review your child’s progress. 
 

We are also aware that some parents might have had delays in receiving their child’s t-shirts. If 

you are one of those parents PLEASE notify us if your child’s T-shirt has not been received! 

Please find a list of this term’s skills / lessons covered below: 

 Ball Skills: 

o following the flight of a moving ball;  

o 2 hand catching ; bounce and catch while standing still 

o ball kicking skills while standing still 

 Gymnastics apparatus: 

o Trampoline – Stick jump(Stretch Jump) Egg Jump (Tuck Jump);  

o Balance Beam – Balance and posture in motion; 

o Forward Roll ;  Stick roll 

 Gross Motor Skills:  

o 1 leg hopping (left & right leg); hop scotch; hoop skipping;  

 Sequencing: 

o 3-3-3 & 3-6-3 Sport Stacking ; Colour association and spacial awareness skills 

We encourage you to like our Face Book page! You will be kept up to date with how classes are 

going, through photos and video clips, so that you can follow up with your children at home. We 

look forward to seeing you again in term 2 classes which will start in the week of the 7th to 11th April.  

Thank you again for your support. We want to wish you a safe and blessed April holiday! 

 

God Bless 

 

The Gymbo-Kidz Team 

 (074 131 9803)  

 www.gymbo-kidz.co.za 

admin@gymbo-kidz.co.za 
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